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Top left: The first batch of clients listen to announcements and reminders before the start of the Consular 
Outreach. Top right: The Consular Outreach Team in action. Bottom: The Consular Outreach team of the 
Philippine Consulate General in New York with members of the Philippine Community in Southern, New 

Jersey. (Photos by NYPCG) 

 
19 March 2018, New York – The Philippine Consulate General in New York held its very 
first Consular Outreach of the year at Stratford, New Jersey last 17 March 2018, in 
partnership with the Philippine Community of Southern New Jersey 
 
The Consular Outreach Team led by Vice Consul Tanya Faye Ramiro provided nearly 200 
consular services to clients who were also able to avail of overseas absentee voting 
registration. 
 
Mr. Michael Azucena, Pag-IBIG Representative in New York was also present to entertain 
inquiries and process membership applications.  
 
To better serve Filipinos in distress, an ATN desk was added to complete the full 
complement of consular services. END   
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